
 

 

 
 

INVITATION TO BID 
 
 
 
Project Name: San Mateo – Rodriguez Sewer Network – Package 1ARD 
 
 
Manila Water Company, Inc. (MWCI) intends to invite contractors for the San Mateo – Rodriguez 
Sewer Network – Package 1ARD [“Works”] located in  Rodriguez, Rizal. 
 
The San Mateo-Rodriguez Sewerage System Project is part of the used water masterplan to increase  
sewer coverage in the East Zone. This project includes Network pipelaying along Rodriguez, Rizal 
consists of 200-800mm pipe diameter with depth ranging from 2-8m, total length of 4.6km 
connected to Package 1ASM, 2 Interceptor Boxes, 1 Channel Interceptor and 1 Creek crossing (cross 
under). 
 
Interested applicants shall submit Letter of Intent (LOI) and may obtain further information to the  
E-mail addresses below. Complete set of Bidding Document shall be issued upon receipt of LOI. 
 
The LOI shall be submitted in portable document format (PDF) via e-mail on or before 04 March 
2024. 
 

Manila Water Company, Inc. 
MWSS Administrative Building, 489 Katipunan Road, 

Balara, Quezon City 1105, Philippines 
Website: www.manilawater.com 

 
Attention: Mary Frezy M. Balani 

Procurement Manager, Capital Works – East Zone BU Procurement 
E-mail: maryfrezy.balani@manilawater.com 

              Cc:   alexander.banas@manilawater.com 
Cc: miguel.delatorre@manilawater.com 

 
 
 
JHOANA R. TAMAYOR 
Group Director 
Corporate Procurement Group 
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